
Dear GEAA members and friends, 
Loka Studios , providing family friendly yoga and a fully equipped Pilates studio at 
18817 FM 2252 is celebrating Earth Day 2012 by donating proceeds from their 
classes to GEAA during the month of April.  Stop by and partake of yoga, Pilates, 
belly dancing classes.  They also offer meditation and health and nutrition 
counseling. 
  
So, stop by during the month of April and support GEAA while getting fit and healthy 
for this summer.  You can reach them at lokastudios@gmail.com / 210-653-5652 
/ www.LOKA-Studios.com for a full schedule of offerings. 

  
Also during the month of April, HEB stores across Texas will be collecting money to 
support EarthShare of Texas, which shares these funds with GEAA.  Tell your friends 
to celebrate the Earth this April by giving $1, $3, or $5 dollars at the check out stand 
of their local HEB to support Texas' environmental organizations, including GEAA. 

 
Have a great weekend! 
  
Annalisa Peace 
Executive Director 
www.AquiferAlliance.org 
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